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Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Theatre Trip – Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
We have organised a Christmas trip on Tuesday 5th December 2023 to the New Vic Theatre in Stoke-on-Trent for the 
children to watch “The Nutcracker”. The show starts at 2.15pm and finishes at 4.30pm and children will therefore 
return late to school. 
 
The PTFA have once again agreed to fund the cost of transport and so we are able to offer the trip to children from 
Reception to Year 4 at a cost of just £14.00, which is the cost of the theatre ticket. The cost of the trip will need to be 
paid via the school money system.  If you have any concerns with regards to meeting the cost of the trip please do 
let me know. Unfortunately, we will be unable to take the Busy Bees children with us, however, Busy Bees will be 
open as usual and lots of fun activities will be planned for the day! 
 
In order to secure our booking as soon as possible, please could you complete the Microsoft form on the link below: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/puW9REN6CA 
 
Kind regards 

  
Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
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